
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To all MPs  
 
 
 

Dear Colleague,  
 
We are writing to encourage you to show your support for this year's Great Get Together by 
attending a parliamentary reception on Tuesday 21 May, 4pm – 6pm in the Thames Pavilion. 
The Great Get Together is the major national grassroots campaign inspired by Jo Cox MP, 
which unites communities across the country at thousands of neighbourhood events taking 
place in each constituency.  
 
The parliamentary event will provide an opportunity for colleagues to learn more about how 
to put on and promote a Great Get Together in their constituency, including meeting 
organisers who have delivered successful events across the country; learning how to use 
social media to promote events in your constituency; and hearing from the Foundation 
team, including Jo's sister, Kim Leadbeater, on their plans for the next few years.  
 
The Great Get Together helps to build Jo's powerful legacy by bringing together people right 
across the country, all of whom simply wish to celebrate the fact that, in Jo's own words, we 
have far more in common than that which divides us.  
 
Please do help us to build that legacy and join the reception on Tuesday 21st May.  
 
Yours,  

 
 

James Brokenshire MP 
Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government 

 
Andrew Gwynne MP 

Shadow Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government 


